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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

FW: Clarifications on Concerns from Florence
1 message

Wade Broadhead <wade@florencecolorado.org> Wed, Apr 22, 2020 at 3:20 PM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Here is the text. I think I can find a way to scan the map.

 

From: Wade Broadhead 
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 2:36 PM
To: Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Subject: Clarifica�ons on Concerns from Florence

 

Hello Tim,

 

We had some more concern from a City Councilman and other ci�zens regarding Langston.  I talk to him and visited the area with
issues and now fully understand his concerns.  The problem area is quite a bit north of the exi�ng permi�ed area. Apparently it looks
like they’ve opened up a vein of grave that may or is permi�ed in a different permit and then bring the material back to their original
site to process. We didn’t see any posted permit or any other informa�on at the entrance to the site and while it looks like it used to
operate as a gravel area, it looks like it’s been dormant for quite some �me.  We would assume there would be some type of process
to reopen the area.  Also, there is quite a bit of road damage to county and especially city roads that I’ve circled on the map.  The
complaint is that they are using the pandemic as an opportunity to conduct mining ac�vi�es that don’t meet their approved
permits.  This northern area may be permi�ed so I thought I would reach out to you to see if there is a file on that property.

 

Cheers,
Wade Broadhead

City of Florence

Planning Director

719-371-5914

 

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 12:52 PM
To: Wade Broadhead <wade@florencecolorado.org>
Subject: M-1992-051 Langston Concrete / Florence Sand & Gravel 2019 Inspec�on Report

 

Wade,

 

Thanks for calling.  Attached is my inspection report from last August.  All appeared to be within the permit boundary at
that time.
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Also, if you want to see more permit documents, you can access them from our website.  Here's a link.  Please remember
when entering the permit number for your search, do not use dashes, so use M1992051.

 

https://dnrweblink.state.co.us/drms/search.aspx?cr=1 

 

Let me know if you have more questions. 

 

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist III - Engineering
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